
February 21, 2012 

Commissioner Luis A. Aguilar 
U-S_ Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street NE 
Washington, D.C. 20549 

Dear Commissioner Aguilar: 

MAR 052012 

1100 15th Street NW, Suite 600 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
Tel : (202) 496-1180 
Fax: (202) 496-1 190 

Email: info@oxfamamerica.org 
www.oxfamamerica .org 

For your information, please find enclosed a copy of the full-page ad that Oxfam America and 
allies placed in the Wall Street Journal on February 14,2012 in relation to implementation of 
Section 1504 of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protect Act by the Securities 
and Exchange Commission. 

Oxfam America agrees with prominent Senators and Members of the House of Representatives 
who have written to the SEC in the last few weeks arguing that the SEC should resist industry 
pressure to release a weak rule that does not follow the clear statutory language and legislative 
intent of Section 1504 of the Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act. 

Ian ary 
Senior Policy Manager - Extractive Industries 

BaSion, MA Washington, DC San Salvador lima Dakar Addis Ababa Pretoria Phnom Penh 
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